
 

 
 

Manchester Town 
Hall Re-Opening 

Starting Monday, June 1st, 2020, The Manchester Town Hall will again be open 
to the public. 

There are new safe guards in place that we must adhere to in order to follow 
New York State Guidelines. 

 

1.) Face masks MUST be worn while in the Town Hall, if you do not 
have one, we can provide you with one. 

 
2.) Please use the Hand Sanitizer that is provided in the lobby. 

 
 

3.) ALL Visitors MUST stop at the Town Clerk window before visiting 
other offices. The Town Clerk will call back to the office you wish to 
speak to and they will either conduct your business in the lobby or 

come get you. 

  


